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Thank you, Sisters!
Dear Sisters, thank you very much for the wonderful

cookies for St. Joseph Day. We will enjoy the treat, and
think of all of you. Jan Larrey, Associate & Donor

The past 30 days have been a whirlwind!
-sent St. Joseph Day “Thank you!” cookies-

-emailed the 2025 grant applications to the SSJ Ministries-
-completed a SOAR! Grant Request for new dining room chairs-

-creating the 32-page 2024 Impact Report (in the mail before Easter)-
-& hosted a Premiere Party for the SSJ Legacy Documentary-

We are blessed to serve the Sisters of St. Joseph and all those they love!

Good morning, Executive Directors!

Please find attached the SSJMMF 2025 Grant

Proposal application. The grant is due one month

from today, April 25, 2025. The SSJMMF Board of

Trustees Grant Committee has approved general

operating support along with the annual project

or program funding. General operating support

will not be an annual option, but our thoughts

were to add it in the 2025 cycle. 

Dear SOAR! Grant Committee:Thank you and all at SOAR! for the
opportunity to apply for funding forthe Sisters of St. Joseph ofNorthwestern Pennsylvania.Attached, please find our Spring2025 Grant Cycle request. We ask SOAR! to support thepurchase of new Dining Roomchairs that will replace the original1993 chairs.



The DONOR GIFTS
filled the pot ’o gold at 
the end of our rainbow!

Check out the donors who shared their
generosity in the Month of March!

                                 

LEE STEADMAN, artist and instructor, 
and the GAMEStrs ‘A’-for-Art Sisters

created a beautiful tribute in an 
8' x 4' mural to their patron, St. Joseph. 


